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Economics for South African Students
Philip Mohr 1996 A comprehensive
introduction to economics, which
demystifies the subject and also
serves as a reference work for
economists. The book covers all the
material usually prescribed for
introductory courses and lays a solid
foundation for intermediate and
advanced studies in economics.
Corporate Citizenship Alfred Bimha
2017-01-15 Corporate citizenship is a
prominent international issue as
contemporary corporations are no
longer expected to perform
financially, but are also expected to
have an ethical relationship of
responsibility between the corporate
itself and the society in which it
operates and performs it business
activities. Provides an up-to-date
theoretical content pertaining to
corporate citizenship, providing
local and global examples and case
studies.
Victimology William G. Doerner
2014-02-06 Victimology, Seventh
Edition, introduces students to the
criminal justice system in the United
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States and its impact on crime
victims. Authors William Doerner and
Steven Lab provide a fresh look at
the theoretical basis of victimology
and then present the key facets of
crime and its effects. They examine
financial and social costs both to
the individual and to the larger
community. This new edition uses the
theoretical foundation of victimology
to establish a clear conceptual
framework and reduce repetition.
Emerging trends in the field receive
greater emphasis in this edition,
including non-adversarial resolutions
that offer remediation for crime
victims. Crimes like intimate-partner
violence and victimization in work or
school environments continue to take
a toll, and the authors examine
efforts to prevent these crimes as
well as responses after an incident
occurs. Doerner and Lab challenge
students to rethink the current
response to crime victims, and to
develop improved approaches to this
costly social issue. Online
supplements are available for both
professors and students. A new
chapter on explaining victimization
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provides context and a backdrop for
examining emerging trends A new
chapter on hate crimes delves into
the complexities faced by victims as
they negotiate the reporting process
The text is supplemented by learning
tools including chapter-by-chapter
learning objectives, key terms,
illustrative figures and tables, and
call-outs to related Internet sites
Focus on Operational Management
Andreas De Beer 2012-02-01 Revised
and updated, this second edition
discusses first-line supervisors’
management principles from a general
management perspective. Covering a
variety of topics—including fairness,
business culture, leadership, and
planning—the book acknowledges that
all levels of management must be part
of a strategic framework, but that
responsibilities differ at various
levels. Employment relations, as well
as some contemporary issues that
influence operational managers, are
also discussed.
Inflation, Unemployment, and Monetary
Policy Robert M. Solow 1999 Edited
and with an introduction by Benjamin
M. Friedman The connection between
price inflation and real economic
activity has been a focus of
macroeconomic research--and debate-for much of the past century.
Although this connection is crucial
to our understanding of what monetary
policy can and cannot accomplish,
opinions about its basic properties
have swung widely over the years.
Today, virtually everyone studying
monetary policy acknowledges that,
contrary to what many modern
macroeconomic models suggest, central
bank actions often affect both
inflation and measures of real
economic activity, such as output,
unemployment, and incomes. But the
nature and magnitude of these effects
are not yet understood. In this
volume, Robert M. Solow and John B.
Taylor present their views on the
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dilemmas facing U.S. monetary
policymakers. The discussants are
Benjamin M. Friedman, James K.
Galbraith, N. Gregory Mankiw, and
William Poole. The aim of this lively
exchange of views is to make both an
intellectual contribution to
macroeconmics and a practical
contribution to the solution of a
public policy question of central
importance.
African Indigenous Religions and
Disease Causation David Westerlund
2006 "This comparative and historical
study focuses on religious aspects of
disease etiologies among five,
systematically selected, African
peoples: the San, Maasai, Sukuma,
Kongo and Yoruba. Unlike the
homogenizing tendencies of many
earlier comparative works by scholars
of religion, this book highlights the
differences between and the plurality
within the religions and cultures of
the selected peoples, as well as
processes of change. The work covers
a period of about 100 years, from the
late 19th to the late 20th century,
and much of the material used comes
from European mission archives. To
different degrees among the peoples
studied, there has been a gradual
shift from an emphasis on spiritual
beings such as God and ancestors to
living humans like 'witches' as
agents of disease. In a theoretically
eclectic analysis, possible reasons
for this shift are discussed."--BOOK
JACKET.
Administrative Justice in South
Africa Geo Quinot 2021 Administrative
Justice in South Africa: An
Introduction offers a clear,
comprehensive and applied explanation
of the principles and framework of
administrative justice in South
Africa. The text addresses both
judicial and non-judicial means for
control and enforcement, as well as
procedural aspects of administrative
law. Practical in its approach, the
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text provides valuable focus on the
application of principles to case
law, problem-solving methodology, and
specific procedural aspects of
administrative justice. This second
edition is thoroughly updated, to
reflect issues and legal developments
within the recent period. It offers
an expanded discussion of nonjudicial forms of control and
enforcement, including a new chapter
that addresses the roles and powers
of the Auditor-General and the Public
Protector. The text's discussion of
legal remedies in control and
enforcement proceedings is expanded
to include the remedies that are
available to support the
interventions of the Auditor-General
and the Public Protector,
respectively. The second edition
introduces a visioning, enquiring
perspective that considers the
ongoing system design that is
requisite to engender good, just and
efficient public decision-making, and
to give effect to the constitutional
promise of administrative justice.
The text offers a clear pedagogical
framework that develops independent,
critical and reflective engagement
with the subject matter. A strong
conceptual and enquiring approach
enriches knowledge, and engages
readers in an interactive, topical
and challenging manner. Additional,
high-value educational resources
support learning and teaching,
further assisting students to develop
the knowledge and skills required to
master their studies
Contemporary Management Principles
Vrba M J Brevis Tersia 2014-05-14
Fundamentals of South African Income
Tax 2021
Sustainable Supply Chain Management
Evelin Krmac 2016-06-30 The book is a
collection of studies dedicated to
different perspectives of three
dimensions or pillars of the
sustainability of supply chain and
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supply chain management - economic,
environmental, and social - and other
aspects related to performance
evaluation, optimization, and
modelling of and for sustainable
supply chain management, and thus
presents another valuable
contribution to sustainable
development and sustainable way of
life.
Psychology Leslie Swartz 2004 This is
a solid foundational undergraduate
text written from a fresh and
innovative perspective. The text is
divided into ten sections covering
various key theoretical areas in
psychology. There are 41 chapters
written by contributors representing
universities across South Africa and
in the United States and UK. A golden
thread narrative is written by
psychologist, Kerry Gibson, at the
beginning of each chapter, linking
the concepts explained to the
southern African scenario.
Introduction to Business Information
Systems James Norrie 2012-05-16 Most
students, regardless of their major,
need to understandinformation systems
and technologies and their importance
to thesuccess of business
organizations. While many of today's
studentshave lived with technology
their whole lives, they do not see
theconnection between what they use
every day and what they need
tounderstand to be successful in the
businessworld. Introduction
toBusiness Information Systems, Third
CanadianEdition by James Norrie,
Michelle Nanjad and MarkHuber focuses
on IT as a source of business value
and outlines theinnovative
technologies, as well as the
innovative ways to usetechnology,
that help businesses excel. The goal
of this book is toteach students that
the effective integration of IS with
knowledgecan drive the creation of
significant business value.
Introduction to Business
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InformationSystems, Third Canadian
Edition is written for boththe IT and
non-IT major. It is written in a
friendly, accessiblestyle that will
draw students in and engage them with
the content.Expanded coverage of
highly technical concepts is included
in theTechnology Core box found in
each chapter as well as the
TechGuides.
The Responsible Administrator Terry
L. Cooper 2012-01-31 Praise for the
Fifth Edition of The Responsible
Administrator "Cooper's fifth edition
is the definitive text for students
and practitioners who want to have a
successful administrative career.
Moral reasoning, as Cooper so adeptly
points out, is essential in today's
rapidly changing and complex global
environment."—Donald C. Menzel,
president, American Society for
Public Administration, and professor
emeritus, public administration,
Northern Illinois University "The
Responsible Administrator is at once
the most sophisticated and the most
practical book available on public
sector ethics. It is conceptually
clear and jargon-free, which is
extraordinary among books on
administrative ethics."—H. George
Frederickson, Stone Distinguished
Professor of Public Administration,
University of Kansas "Remarkably
effective in linking the science of
what should be done with a
prescriptive for how to actually do
it, the fifth edition of Cooper's
book keeps pace with the dynamic
changes in the field, both for those
who study it and those who practice
it. The information presented in
these pages can be found nowhere
else, and it is information we cannot
ethically afford to ignore."—Carole
L. Jurkiewicz, John W. Dupuy Endowed
Professor, and Woman's Hospital
Distinguished Professor of Healthcare
Management, Louisiana State
University, E. J. Ourso College of
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Business Administration, Public
Administration Institute
The Evolution of Economic Thought
Stanley Brue 2012-05-30 In this
scholarly and timely presentation of
the history of economic thought,
you'll see how new ideas, evidence,
problems and values can be used to
reconsider basic disputes and major
contributions of the past. THE
EVOLUTION OF ECONOMIC THOUGHT, 8e
covers the history of economics, the
philosophies that drive the economic
way of thinking, the ideas of the
great economic thinkers and their
logical connections to the world.
You'll see how Robert Solow's
pioneering model can be used to
discuss recent renewed emphasis on
growth theory and technological
change and will explore antitrust
perspectives and game theory.
Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product
description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook
version.
Beginner's Guide for Law Students D.
G. Kleyn 2010
Introduction to Business Information
Systems Rolf T. Wigand 2003-05-21
After describing the functions of the
PC and the role of computers in local
and global networks, the authors
explain the fundamentals of data
management, as well as the support of
firms' functions and processes
through information processing. The
concepts utilized are deployed in a
multitude of modern and integrated
application systems in manufacturing
and service industries. These
application examples make up the core
of the book. Many application
examples illustrate the methodologies
addressed.
New Entrepreneurial Law Piet A.
Delport 2020
ADVANCED FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT
FOLORUNSHO MEJABI
SCOR Model Reference Supply Chain
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Council
Basic Financial Accounting Willem
Schalk Bosua 1996-03-15 Designed to
promote an exposition of the basic
principles of the subject and satisfy
the requirements of a bridging
course, this text aims to be of use
to any person who has never before
encountered the basic maxims of
accountancy.
Project Management for Engineering,
Business and Technology John M.
Nicholas 2020-08-02 Project
Management for Engineering, Business
and Technology is a highly regarded
textbook that addresses project
management across all industries.
First covering the essential
background, from origins and
philosophy to methodology, the bulk
of the book is dedicated to concepts
and techniques for practical
application. Coverage includes
project initiation and proposals,
scope and task definition,
scheduling, budgeting, risk analysis,
control, project selection and
portfolio management, program
management, project organization, and
all-important "people"
aspects—project leadership, team
building, conflict resolution, and
stress management. The systems
development cycle is used as a
framework to discuss project
management in a variety of
situations, making this the go-to
book for managing virtually any kind
of project, program, or task force.
The authors focus on the ultimate
purpose of project management—to
unify and integrate the interests,
resources and work efforts of many
stakeholders, as well as the
planning, scheduling, and budgeting
needed to accomplish overall project
goals. This sixth edition features:
updates throughout to cover the
latest developments in project
management methodologies; a new
chapter on project procurement
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management and contracts; an
expansion of case study coverage
throughout, including those on the
topic of sustainability and climate
change, as well as cases and examples
from across the globe, including
India, Africa, Asia, and Australia;
and extensive instructor support
materials, including an instructor’s
manual, PowerPoint slides, answers to
chapter review questions and a test
bank of questions. Taking a technical
yet accessible approach, this book is
an ideal resource and reference for
all advanced undergraduate and
graduate students in project
management courses, as well as for
practicing project managers across
all industry sectors.
MANAGEMENT OF TRAINING AND
DEVELOPMENT Dr Arunkumar B 2020-10-20
1.1 INTRODUCTION: Each association
comprises of individuals working in
an assortment of abilities to
accomplish a mission. Subsequently,
an association is characterized "as
individuals". Just such individuals
who are prepared to complete the
particular work of the association
can accomplish the mission set by the
association. Just prepared faculty is
sufficiently grown to complete
crafted by the association. The works
with in an association is partitioned
into "occupations" and "positions" to
consider the effective achievement of
hierarchical objectives. Just an
investigation will assist with
figuring out what kind of individuals
can assist the association with
arriving at its central goal. Along
these lines, the associations take up
the undertaking of examining the Jobs
inside an association. Occupation
investigation is a methodical cycle
of gathering the data on nature of a
vocation, characteristics and
capabilities needed to work, physical
and mental abilities to needed to
work, obligations and duties,
physical and mental exertion needed
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to play out a vocation, essential
aptitudes needed to play out an
occupation, working conditions and
condition for work, so as to portray
expected set of responsibilities and
employment detail, for enrollment and
determination of representative,
improve work fulfillment, worker
security and to develop
representative inspiration and so on.
Numbers, Hypotheses & Conclusions
Kevin Durrheim 2004-04 A tutorialbased programme that addresses some
of the problems involved in teaching
statistics to undergraduate social
science students. It emphasises
contemporary approaches to data
analysis, the role of statistics in
sampling, and the idea that inference
depends upon how sampling is
conducted.
GO! with Office 2016 Shelley Gaskin
2016-03-15 This is the eBook of the
printed book and may not include any
media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged
with the bound book. Teach the course
YOU want in LESS TIME! In today's
fast-moving, mobile environment, the
GO! with Office 2016 series focuses
on the job skills needed to succeed
in the workforce. With job-related
projects that put Microsoft Office®
into context, students learn the how
and why at the moment they need to
know, all in the appropriate
Microsoft procedural syntax. For
Office 2016, the hallmark guidedpractice to skill-mastery pathway is
better than ever. Students have many
opportunities to work live in
Microsoft office to apply the skills
they've learned. In addition,
instructional projects are now
available as grader projects in
MyITLab, so students can work live in
Office while receiving auto-graded
feedback. These high-fidelity
simulations match the text and
provide an effective pathway for
learning, practicing, and assessing
past-exam-papers-with-answers-mno2601

their abilities. After completing the
instructional projects, students can
apply their skills with a variety of
progressively challenging projects
that require them to solve problems,
think critically, and create on their
own. New GO! Collaborate with Google
projects allow students to apply
their skills to a new environment
that is already popular in many
workplaces. Integrated Microsoft
Office Specialist (MOS) objectives
make GO! your one resource for
learning Office, gaining critical
productivity skills, and prepare for
MOS certification. Also available
with MyITLab MyITLab ® is an online
homework, tutorial, and assessment
program designed for Information
Technology (IT) courses, to engage
students and improve results. HTML5
Simulation exercises and Live-inApplication Grader projects come with
the convenience of auto-grading and
instant feedback, so students learn
more quickly and effectively, and
build the critical skills needed for
college and career success. Digital
badges allow students to showcase
their Microsoft Office or Computer
Concepts competencies, keeping them
motivated and focused on their future
careers. Note: You are purchasing a
standalone product; MyITLab does not
come packaged with this content.
Students, if interested in purchasing
this title with MyITLab, ask your
instructor for the correct package
ISBN and Course ID. Instructors,
contact your Pearson representative
for more information.
Contemporary Issues in Management
Lindsay Hamilton 2014-06-27 This book
is for upper-level students, managers
and academics who are interested in
exploring the Šmessy reality� of the
contemporary workplace and in
considering how things might be done
differently. In particular, it offers
a critical perspective on
Visual Basic 2012 How to Program,
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International Edition Abbey Deitel
2013-06-13 Appropriate for all basicto-intermediate level courses in
Visual Basic 2012 programming.
Created by world-renowned programming
instructors Paul and Harvey Deitel,
the book introduces all facets of the
Visual Basic 2012 language through a
hands-on approach with hundreds of
working programs.
Operations Management Nigel Slack
2016-05-12
An Introduction to Financial
Accounting Andrew Thomas 2002 This is
an introductory level text for
students undertaking accounting or
business studies that offers a
foundation to financial accounting.
An interactive approach has been
adopted to integrate the theory with
practical situations.
Cornerstones of Managerial Accounting
Maryanne M. Mowen 2009-03-25 Discover
the managerial accounting text
written to complement the way you
study and learn! CORNERSTONES OF
MANAGERIAL ACCOUNTING, 3E,
INTERNATIONAL EDITION uses a unique
framework to show you the key
concepts, or Cornerstones, of
accounting. As you come to understand
these fundamental calculations, you
will develop critical problem-solving
skills to make real business
decisions.
Child and Adolescent Development D.
A. Louw 2022
Conveyancing Gabriel Brennan 2007-10
Conveyancing is designed for law
students and new lawyers studying
applied land law on the Irish
Professional Practice Course. As the
fourth edition is published at a time
when major reform and modernisation
of land law and conveyancing is
proposed, the text has been fully
revised and updated to include
reference to proposed reforms,
recently published bills and new
legislation enacted. This includes
new coverage on the Land Act 2005,
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the Title Act 2006 and the
fundamental changes proposed by the
Land and Conveyancing Law Reform Bill
2006. In two volumes, the fourth
edition also features updated sample
documentation and precedents to
enable students to consider the
procedural aspects of conveyancing.
It includes complete coverage of all
the essential knowledge needed when
practicing conveyancing, including
the legal concept of property, and
the protection, acquisition and
movement of proprietary interests.
The principles of conveyancing
practice are clearly explained,
ensuring that this is an essential
text for apprentices and
practitioners in this field.
An Introduction to African Philosophy
Sam O. Imbo 1998-03-26 Organized
topically rather than historically,
this book provides an excellent
introduction to the subject of
African Philosophy. Samuel Oluoch
Imbo synthesizes the ideas of key
African philosophers into an
accessible narrative. The author
focuses on five central questions:
What are the definitions of African
philosophy? Is ethno-philosophy
really philosophy? What are the
dangers of an African philosophy that
claims to be 'unique'? Can African
philosophy be done in foreign
languages such as English and French?
Are there useful ways to make
connections between African
philosophy, African American
philosophy, and women's studies? By
making cross-disciplinary and
transnational connections, Imbo
stakes out an important place for
African philosophy. Imbo's book is an
invaluable introduction to this
dynamic and growing area of study.
Human–Computer Interaction Gerard
Jounghyun Kim 2015-03-20 Although
life continues to become increasingly
embedded with interactive computing
services that make our lives easier,
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human-computer interaction (HCI) has
not been given the attention it
deserves in the education of software
developers at the undergraduate
level. Most entry-level HCI textbooks
are structured around high-level
concepts and are not directly tied to
the software development process.
Filling this need, Human-Computer
Interaction: Fundamentals and
Practice supplies an accessible
introduction to the entire cycle of
HCI design and
implementation—explaining the core
HCI concepts behind each step.
Designed around the overall
development cycle for an interactive
software product, it starts off by
covering the fundamentals behind HCI.
The text then quickly goes into the
application of this knowledge. It
covers the forming of HCI
requirements, modeling the
interaction process, designing the
interface, implementing the resulting
design, and evaluating the
implemented product. Although this
textbook is suitable for
undergraduate students of computer
science and information technology,
it is accessible enough to be
understood by those with minimal
programming knowledge. Supplying
readers with a firm foundation in the
main HCI principles, the book
provides a working knowledge of HCIoriented software development. The
core content of this book is based on
the introductory HCI course (advanced
junior or senior-level undergraduate)
that the author has been teaching at
Korea University for the past eight
years. The book includes access to
PowerPoint lecture slides as well as
source code for the example
applications used throughout the
text.
Law of Persons and the Family Amanda
Barratt 2017
Introduction to Agricultural
Economics, Global Edition John B.
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Penson (Jr.) 2014-12-11 For courses
in Introduction to Agricultural or
Applied Economics Introduction to
Agricultural Economics, Sixth
Edition, provides students with a
systematic introduction to the basic
economic concepts and issues
impacting the U.S. food and fiber
industry and offers strong coverage
of macroeconomic theory and
international trade. The Teaching and
Learning Package includes an
Instructor's Manual and PowerPoint
slides. Teaching and Learning
Experience: Strong coverage of
macroeconomics, the role of
government, and international
agricultural trade: The coverage of
macroeconomics and agricultural
programs and policies allows students
to further understand the domestic
market economy. Building block
approach: Discusses individual
consumer and producer decisionmaking, market equilibrium and
economic welfare conditions,
government intervention in
agriculture, macroeconomic policy,
and international trade. Extensive
chapter review: Each chapter contains
an extensive list of questions
designed to test student
comprehension of the material
covered.
Operations Strategy Nigel Slack 2011
Operations Strategy is focused on the
interaction between operational
resources and external requirements.
Companies such as Apple, Google and
Tesco have transformed their
prospects through the way they manage
their operations resources
strategically, turning their
operations capabilities into a
formidable asset. These and other
examples in this book illustrate the
broad and long-term issues of
Operations Strategy that complement
the more operational, immediate,
tangible and specific issues that
define Operations Management.
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Building on concepts from strategic
management, operations management,
marketing and HRM, this text offers a
clear, well-structured and
interesting insight into the more
advanced topic of Operations Strategy
in a variety of business
organisations.
Welcome to Our Hillbrow Phaswane Mpe
2011-02-24 Welcome to Our Hillbrow is
an exhilarating and disturbingride
through the chaotic and hyper-real
zone of Hillbrow—microcosm of all
that is contradictory, alluring, and
painful in the postapartheid South
African psyche. Everythingis there:
the shattered dreams of youth,
sexuality and its unpredictable
costs, AIDS, xenophobia, suicide, the
omnipotent violence that often cuts
short the promise of young people’s
lives, and the Africanist
understanding of the life continuum
that does not end with death but
flows on into an ancestral realm.
Infused with the rhythms of the
inner-city pulsebeat, this courageous
novel is compelling in its honesty
and its broad vision, which links
Hillbrow, rural Tiragalong, and
Oxford. It spills out the guts of
Hillbrow—living with the same energy
and intimate knowledge with which the
Drum writers wrote Sophiatown into
being.
Guide to Operating Systems Greg
Tomsho 2020-07-07 Master the
fundamental concepts of computer
operating systems with Tomsho's GUIDE
TO OPERATING SYSTEMS, 6th Edition. An
excellent resource for training
across different operating systems,
this practical text equips you with
key theory and technical information
as you work with today's most popular
operating systems, including Windows,
macOS and Linux platforms. You will
learn how general operating systems
are organized and function as well as
gain hands-on experience with OS
installation, upgrading and
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configuration. Processors, file
systems, networking, virtualization,
security, device management, storage,
OS maintenance and troubleshooting
are explored in detail. Content also
covers Windows 10 and earlier Windows
client OSs, Windows Server 2019 and
earlier Windows server OSs, Fedora
Linux, and macOS Mojave and earlier.
Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product
description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook
version.
Academic Literacy Development LauraMihaela Muresan 2021-03-11 This
edited book brings together an
international cast of contributors to
examine how academic literacy is
learned and mastered in different
tertiary education settings around
the world. Bringing to the fore the
value of qualitative enquiry through
ethnographic methods, the authors
illustrate in-depth descriptions of
genre knowledge and academic literacy
development in first and second
language writing. All of the data
presented in the chapters are
original, as well as innovative in
the field in terms of content and
scope, and thought-provoking
regarding theoretical, methodological
and educational approaches. The
contributions are also representative
of both novice and advanced academic
writing experiences, providing
further insights into different
stages of academic literacy
development throughout the careerspan of a researcher. Set against the
backdrop of internationalisation
trends in Higher Education and the
pressure on multilingual academics to
publish their research outcomes in
English, this volume will be of use
to academics and practitioners
interested in the fields of Languages
for Academic Purposes, Applied
Linguistics, Literacy Skills, Genre
Analysis and Acquisition and Language
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Law of Damages Through the Cases P.
J. Visser 2004
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